Principal’s Message to Parents - Week of May 31:
As we celebrate this Memorial Day weekend I want to thank all those who gave their lives to provide us with the freedoms we celebrate today. I truly missed our traditional Memorial Day celebration sponsored by the For Our Troops Club which would have been held this past Friday but look forward to getting it back on the calendar next year with so many other events.  
No phone callout today so as not to interrupt the holiday weekend. Just this email with a few reminders and updates. 
Schedule for this Week
BCPS schools are closed Monday therefore classes will be held the rest of the week with Wednesday becoming a regular day of in-person and virtual instruction for Cohort A, D, and C students.
Information for Juniors scheduling Senior Portraits
This message from Ms. Burgess-
Upcoming seniors and senior parents--the time has come to start scheduling senior portraits.  LifeTouch will be in Hereford's cafeteria on Tuesday, June 1st, and Friday, June 11th.  You have received or should receive in the mail the attached flier from Prestige Portraits.  (Click the link below) Please follow the instructions in the gray box to schedule your portrait date and time. LifeTouch no longer schedules students; you need to use the unique code provided for you.  If you did not receive a code in the mail, please contact LifeTouch directly at 1-800-445-1191.  
Senior Portrait Schedule Form.pdf 
Underclassmen Exams
Underclassmen exams will begin on June 17 and run to the end of the week with a make-up day scheduled for Monday, June 21. A detailed schedule is coming, but as in all years past, plan now as no exam will be given ahead of the scheduled exam time and date by any teacher. If students are unable to take finals when scheduled, they’ll have to be made up during the summer.  
Underclassmen Material and Book Return
Underclassman school material and book return will be held on Wednesday, June 16 from 2-6pm. Make plans to attend this one and only pick-up day. More details later but please note all items lent to students from the September and January distribution days will be collected. BCPS will not be collecting Devices from current high school students. And of course, failure to return school materials will result in an obligation and fine for the cost of what was not returned. Start looking around and collecting any materials that were distributed to you by the school.
Advanced Placement Testing Information
Digital AP Exams continue this week.  Best of luck to all our students taking these exams.  Students should log into the College Board app installed on their computer and perform the "setup" one to two days prior to their digital exam.  Reach out to Mrs. Kovack or Mrs. Zane for additional assistance. If you have any questions about this or need assistance, contact Ms. Zane at azane@bcps.org or Ms. Kovack at kkovack@bcps.org.
Graduation
Congratulations to all our 2021 graduates. Both ceremonies last Tuesday at Towson University’s SECU, went well. Thanks to all our parents who let me know how pleased they were with the event. And one final shoutout to Ms. Sharon Place and the members of her graduation committee, whose hard work and efforts made the event a success.
 



